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Dates for your diary:  

Friday 8th February – SCHOOL CLOSED – INSET 
Thursday 14th February – Valentines disco – details to follow 

Friday 15th February – Uniform sale – 3.30pm 

W/B Monday 18th February – HALF TERM 
Monday 25th February – BACK TO SCHOOL 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day & book exchange – details to follow 
Friday 15th March – Comic Relief – details to follow 

Friday 29th March – Chocolate mufti 

Friday 5th April – Spring Fair 
Friday 26th April – Fashion Show – details to follow 

 
 

  

TEECH Shoe Box Appeal 

2018 
 

Huge thanks goes to all 
those who donated 

shoebox gifts, food and 

hospital aid for delivery 

during January 2019. 
 
The TEECH team took a 

lot of pictures; please 
have a look on the Stuart 

Road Primary website, 
under ‘galleries’ and then 

‘Shoebox Appeal 2018’. 
The pictures provide an 

insight into the deliveries 
of the gifts, many to 

schools and some house 
to house in villages. 

Thank you once again, to 
all who donated. 
 

 
Polite Reminder 

 
Can parents please remind 

their children to behave 
appropriately in the 

playground each morning? 

 

We have received a few 
complaints from other 
parents about KS2 boys 

being a little too 
boisterous, with younger 

children being knocked 
over. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Just 4 Fun Closure Update 
 

Following on from our recent notice of closure, we 
would like to invite parents and carers to a meeting 

on Thursday 7th February at 5.30pm at Stuart Road 

Primary Academy.  

  
Some of you have asked for more information about 
getting involved and we hope therefore that this will 

provide an opportunity to meet and talk with the 
existing Directors about what we do. We will be able 

to provide information about the different roles and 
will do our best to answer any questions you might 

have. 
   

Whilst we want this to be an informal session, I do 
need to stress again the urgency to secure new 

support in order that we can keep offering a service. 
In the event that we do not replace some of the 

existing Directors, we will find ourselves in a 
position of having to serve notice of closure, which 
is something we want to avoid if at all possible. 

 
I look forward to meeting with you on Thursday 7th 

February at 5.30pm. For those who have children 
booked in after school club on this date we will offer 

a slightly extended session to 6.15pm. 
   

If you are interested in getting involved, but can’t 

make this meeting, please pass your contact details to 

Caroline Kane or another member of staff and I will 
contact you. 
   

Many thanks 
   

Donna Pillai  
For and on Behalf of Just4Fun Directors 
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